April 9, 2001

Mr. Brian Lamb

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, NW
Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

Enjoyed visiting with you last week, and I appreciate your counsel on an
appropriate location for my luncheon on April 29. I have reserved The
Jefferson Hotel, and when I mentioned to the catering manager of your
recommendation, I could detect more interest in giving us special attention.

Enclosed is the article regarding my high school classmate and the founder of
C-SPAN, which I thought you might enjoy seeing...although you probably
already have. What a great article!

Also enclosed are parts of the Sunday, April 1, Journal and Courier. After
30+ years of broad community support, Railroad Relocation has been
successfully completed. I had the pleasure of riding on the last ceremonial

train to traverse the Norfolk Southern route Friday evening, followed by a
gala celebration and dinner. What an incredible day in the history of the
greater Lafayette community.

-;md I miss seeing you. Please let us know when your travels bring

you to Indiana or Florida...sorry we missed you in February.
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